
Please send your donation to school in an 
enveloped marked “Hats ON for Progeria”.  

All donations will go directly to PRF.   
Your help is greatly appreciated!  

 
 

Friday April 17th 
$1 - $5 

Laura Penny 
973-857-2844 

lauramarozzi@yahoo.com 

The Verona School District
Will Be Participating in 

Team Zoey’s
3rd Annual “Hats ON For Progeria” Day!

Join us on 

Friday, April 17th 
By putting your 

HAT ON For PROGERIA
To Support The Progeria Research Foundation

please make checks out to: the Progeria Research Foundation


